
    
 

The evidence that I have chosen to demonstrate my knowledge of standard four is my 
introduction letter that I had sent home during my first week of practicum. Within this 
practicum I was also able to communicate with parents through a student generated 
newsletter as well as messages within student’s planners. I also had the opportunity to 
chat with parents before and after school. Through creating and experiencing this I was 
able to learn the importance of involving the parents within the students learning. 
Through connecting with parents I was able to gain valuable knowledge about the 
students that I may not of been able to otherwise. Communicating with parents is 
something that I see as being very important and key to the success of students 
because parents are the ones who knows their child the best. Without communication 
with parents, valuable information regarding the child and their learning can be missed. 
In order to successfully support and teach our students, I believe it is key to be aware of 
the big picture and be in contact with all those involved in the student’s life. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 


